
 

 

 St Joseph’s 
Preschool Newsletter 

Welcome back, it has been lovely to hear all the children’s stories about their 

half-term adventures. 

Topic: This term we have started our new topic ‘On the Beach’ This project 

teaches children about the plants and animals that live at the seaside. It also 

explores holidays in the past and the importance of keeping safe in the sun. 

Please continue to send any pictures of holidays or trips to the beach for your 

children to talk about.  

 

Next week we will continue reading ‘Lucy and Tom at the Seaside’ by Shirley 

Hughes. We will be thinking about the different animals you find at the beach.  

Supporting your child at home 

 

-Tell a grown-up about your favourite seaside story that we have read in class. 

Can you tell them about your favourite character? 

 

-Draw a picture of an animal you might find in a rock pool. 

 

 

 

 

                                                                            

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

Maths – We are consolidating our understanding of numbers, this week we are 

thinking about what number comes next.  

Supporting your child at home 

-When you spot numbers in the environment around you, for instance door 

numbers on the way and from school, ask you children to identify the numeral 

and then ask them “What comes after that number?” With door numbers you 

could point out how the next number is on the opposite side of the road.  

 

-Play with some dominoes. Look at which number is represented on each 

domino. See if your child can sequence the dominoes e.g. This domino shows 1 

spot. What comes after? Can you find a domino that shows 2 spots? What 

comes after that? 

 

https://tidd.ly/3B4oJJA


  

 

                                                                                       

Our Star 

Poem 

Phonics – Please use the QR codes to revise sounds taught.                                                    

       

        

           

This week’s star sound  

 

       

 



  

Information:  

 

 

 

 

                      

 

 

     

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Father’s Day Event- 13th June 2025 – 1:30 - 3:00pm   

School trip for Reception 2025 Children and current 

Reception – 18th June 2025 

Preschool sports day – 10th July 2025 – 9-11am  

 

        

 

 
Here are a few links to support your children’s learning at 

home.  

https://hungrylittleminds.campaign.gov.uk/ 

https://literacytrust.org.uk/policy-and-campaigns/home-

learning-environment/small-talk/ 

http://www.wordsforlife.org.uk/ 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/tiny-happy-people 

 

 

Our topic ‘At the Beach’ - if you have any pictures of you 

and your child exploring the beach on holiday please 

send them in for our talk table.  

We will also be making an ‘egg box ocean scene’ 

please send in an egg box for your child’s craft.  

Thank you for your support 

 



 

 
   

     

   

                

 
 

This week has been busy - we have been moulding, building, floating, 

reading, cutting and sharing with our friends. 

Thank you for 

all your support 

 Have a lovely 

weekend  

Mrs Pugsley 

and the 

Preschool team 

 


